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UPSA & EUROPE 

 

UPSA OBTAINS AN EXCELLENT RATING FROM THE 
EUROPEAN COMMISSION FOR ITS APPLICATION 
TO THE NEW ERASMUS PROGRAMME 2021-2027  
 

 
 

With the start of a new Erasmus framework 
programme, all the European institutions needed to 
submit an application to the European Commission in 
order to receive the approval to participate in this new 
framework programme. The application could be 
approved or denied. 
 
The European Commission assessed the application 
submitted by UPSA as excellent. This assessment 
allows us to apply for projects and funds in the new 
Erasmus 2021-2027 programme. 

 
 
NEW CALL: ERASMUS KA103 SCHOLARSHIPS FOR 
TEACHING AND ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF   
 

 
 
The Direction of International Relations opens the 
application period for Erasmus KA103 scholarships for 
teaching and administrative staff of UPSA.   
 

 
These scholarships give academic and administrative 
staff of UPSA the possibility to carry out a teaching or 
training mobility in a Higher Education Institution in 
Europe.  
 
 

UPSA IS GRANTED WITH ERASMUS SANTANDER 
SCHOLARSHIPS FOR STUDENTS  
 

 
 
The Direction of International Relations will have 
Erasmus Santander scholarships, provided through the 
programme Santander Universidades.  
 
These are a complementary grant to the Erasmus 
scholarship. The beneficiaries of the Erasmus 
Santander scholarships are students who will carry out 
an Erasmus mobility during the academic year 2021-
2022.   
 
 

“ERASMUS DAYS: MEET THE MOVING MINDS”  
Webinar: Leuven, October 15th and 16th, 2020. 
 
Ana López Arias y Gudrun Meir, from the Direction of 
International Relations of UPSA, participated in the 
webinar “Erasmus Days: Meet the Moving Minds”, 
organized by the University of Applied Sciences-UC 
Leuven-Limburg.  
 
During the event, the following topics were discussed: 
mobility programmes, short academic programmes for 
students and teachers, development and management 
of the European Universities project, Erasmus+ KA2 
projects: Exchange of experiences and partner search 
opportunities. 
 
 

UPSA PARTICIPATES IN THE WORKING MEETING 
OF THE EUROPEAN RESEARCH PROJECT JEAN 
MONNET 


